Rhode Island Association of Conservation Districts
2283 Hartford Avenue
Johnston, RI   02919
	                      401-934-0840	

November 13, 2023

Please print the following advertisement:


EWP East Providence: Request for Proposal 
The Rhode Island Association of Conservation Districts (RIACD) is requesting proposals from qualified engineering firms (the Firm) to develop a Scope of Work for the demolition of several residential properties, to develop a Floodplain Restoration Plan & Design (the Plan/Project), and to provide oversight for the demolition and for the installation of the Plan in East Providence, Rhode Island.
The Project is the result of implementing the Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) Emergency Watershed Protection (EWP) Program, which aims to relieve imminent hazards to life and property resulting from flooding and other natural disasters. The awarded Firm will work closely with NRCS, RIACD, the City of East Providence, and other interested parties to develop a Scope of Work for the Demolition of homes and to develop a Plan & Design that restores the previously occupied land back to natural floodplain conditions utilizing structural and/or nonstructural conservation practices. 
Please contact Gina DeMarco at gdemarco.nricd@gmail.com Special Projects Manager, for the full Request for Proposal package. 
A site walk will take place for all interested bidders on 27th day, November, 2023 at 10:00 am, starting at 15 Abbott Street, East Providence, RI 02914. Sealed proposals must be submitted to the RIACD office no later than 2:00pm on the 15th day, December, 2023, at this time there will be a public bid opening.
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